

151 Mill St. · P.O. Box 218 · Amherst, WI 54406 · Tel. 715.824.5169

August 23, 2018

Dee Lance Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 473 Griffith Avenue Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494

Re: Newman Appraisal Service

157 N Main Street Amherst, Wisconsin BRRTS # 02-50-550910

**Subject: Status Update** 

Dear Dee,

The purpose of this letter is to present a status update regarding the Newman Appraisal Service site located at 157 N Main Street in Amherst, Wisconsin (the Property) as requested in your letter dated August 1, 2018 *Re: Status Update Request, Newman Appraisal Service*. The Property is currently occupied by an accounting office.

On August 8, 2018, Mark Dawson/Sand Creek visited the site and verified that the sub-slab mitigation system was operating. There have been no reported shutdown periods for the system.

No investigations or other actions associated with the site have been performed

If you have questions regarding the Property, please call 715.824.5169 or email <u>nichole.besyk@sandcreek.com</u>.

Sincerely,

SAND CREEK CONSULTANTS, INC.

Nichole Besyk, MS

Soil Scientist/Environmental Technician

cc/enc: Tom Klismith, via email only

Sand Creek Consultants, Inc. Page 1 of 1